
ALL SAINTS
October 31-November 8, 2020 

Weekend Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church
Weekend:

Saturday   Oct 31 VIGIL: ALL SAINTS
 SFC 4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions

Sunday       Nov 1 ALL SAINTS
          Weekend Mass Intentions 
SFC 11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on YouTube

Check for Link on our Facebook Page

Weekdays:
Monday      Nov 2 The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed 

ALL SOULS DAY 
SFC 8am All Souls Intentions

Tuesday Nov 3 Weekday
SFC 8am Dee Marker ‘Birthday Memorial’  
                                                                      by Tom & Cathy Cebasek

Wednesday Nov 4 St. Charles Borromeo, Bishop
SFC 8am JoAnn Beaver  by John, Jane, & Renee Guglielmo
 
Thursday Nov 5 Weekday
SFC 8am JoAnn Beaver  by Husband & Family

Friday        Nov 6 Weekday
NO MASS HERE 8am Mass at Community Center – Our Lady of Peace

Weekend Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church 
Weekend:

Saturday   Nov 7  VIGIL: THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN
ORDINARY TIME

 SFC 4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions

Sunday       Nov 8 THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME

          Weekend Mass Intentions 
SFC 11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on YouTube

Check for Link on our Facebook Page

Mass Intentions for October 31/November 1:  All Souls Intentions

Mass Intentions for November 7/8:  Living & Deceased Members of Former 
Knights of Columbus Council 627; Kirk & Kelleher Families by Marcella; 
Chuck Hanson by Robert Magni; Ann Seline by Family; Mary Ann Rood by 
Duane, Bonnie & Louie.

Mass Intentions and Sanctuary Candle Intentions
Any Mass Intentions that you would like to schedule may be done by leaving a 
message at the Parish Office (599-8570); emailing stmsfc@hotmail.com; or by 
dropping it in the collection basket if you are attending the weekend Mass.  We are 
able to schedule one Mass intention per weekday (Mon-Thurs) and multiple 
intentions on the weekend. Sanctuary Candle Intentions may be scheduled in the 
same way. Mass and Sanctuary Candle Intentions are $10 each.

Sanctuary Candles
All Intentions for Prayer Shawl and
Prayer Chain Ministries

***THIS WEEK***
Monday, November 2
Parish Office Closed

Wednesday, November 4
6pm  Prayer Service for UNITY, 
PEACE & HEALING, SFC Church 

Fall Raffle Winners

1st Prize - - $1,000 Jeff Braden

2nd Prize - - $500 Dan Kehoe
         $500 donated back to Parish

3rd Prize - - $250 Sarah Pizzi
          $125 donated back to Parish

Congratulations to the winners! 
God Bless you for your 

generosity!

Thank you to all who bought 
tickets!

Join  Ashtabula County in praying for 
our country at 2pm on Sun, Nov 15  at 
St. Joseph Church in Jefferson. We will 
offer prayers of thanksgiving and 
petition.  



Stewardship Update
Sunday    $ 3710.71     65 Envelopes    3 On-Line Giving

Thank you for your continued generosity! Also ‘thank you’ 
to those who are getting ‘caught up’ in their stewardship 

offerings from the onset of the pandemic.  The sacrifice and 
generosity of all is a blessing!

Stewardship: Today’s observance of All Saints includes 
those with some of the most beloved devotions we hold dear 
to our hearts. Do we remember that these saints once walked 
the earth as we do today? They were real people who gave 
their lives to Jesus Christ and the Church. They shared their 
gifts in a variety of ways, but all of their efforts pointed to 
one source: sharing their gifts with others because they 
recognized that all good things are from God. We are called 
to do the same!

Vocations: This is National Vocation Awareness Week. Let 
us unite in prayer for those who are discerning a call to 
imitate the humility of Christ as religious brothers, sisters, 
priests or deacons. Do you feel God is offering you the grace 
of a vocation to the priesthood or consecrated life? 
Call Father Scott Kopp at 330/744-8451 or email: 
skopp@youngstowndiocese.org 

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped put on our Sept 
and Oct Food Drive-Thru’s!  Both were a big success.  
Thank you also to everyone who supported our Fall Raffle!  
Below is a breakdown of the expected Profit as of this date.

Sept Food Drive-Thru             $ 3,212
Oct  Food Drive-Thru                1,688
Fall Raffle                                 4,598

TOTAL                                      $  9,498

The H.A.L.O. Program which provides gifts for children 
and food for families at Christmas will have a different look 
this year due to Covid-19. First, tags will not be placed on a 
Giving Tree at church. Instead, parishioners and friends are 
asked to make a donation of money to the St. Vincent de 
Paul Society. All the money donated will be divided amongst 
the ten families adopted by our parish in the form of gift 
cards to Walmart. The families will be able to purchase the 
gifts for their children themselves. Food gift certificates will 
also be given to each family. You may donate to help those 
in need this Christmas by sending your donation to the 
Parish Office in an envelope marked for H.A.L.O., drop your 
donation marked for H.A.L.O. in the locked drop-box 
located on the door of the Parish Office or drop your 
designated donation in the basket at Mass. Thank you for 
your continued generosity to those in need in the Conneaut 
area. 

Our ‘Featured Advertiser’ this week is:

VILLA AT THE LAKE
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

   
The Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance) can be 
celebrated at St. Frances Cabrini Church on Saturdays at 
3:30pm and on Sundays at 10am, or anytime by appointment 
440/599-8570.  

Attention all Veterans: 
Geneva-Madison Knights of Columbus # 5286 cordially 
invites you to the 5th Annual KofC Veterans’ Day 
‘Authentic Italian Feast’ on Wed, Nov 11 from 16:30 to 
18:30 (4:30-8:30pm) at their home hall at 6113 N Ridge W, 
Geneva. Veterans are free, all others $6. Includes Dinner, 
Beverage, Dessert. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE!

Catholics Care. Catholics Vote. Learn about the Issues.
In their statement on Forming Consciences for Faithful 
Citizenship, the U.S. Catholic bishops lift up various issues 
of different moral weight and urgency.  Some issues they 
mention include: addressing abortion, euthanasia, racism, the 
use of the death penalty and imprudent resort to war; 
protecting the fundamental understanding of marriage as the 
life-long and faithful union of one man and one woman; 
achieving comprehensive immigration reform; caring for our 
common home; helping families and children overcome 
poverty; providing healthcare while respecting human life, 
human dignity and religious freedom; and establishing and 
complying with moral limits on the use of military force.  
Visit www.faithfulcitizenship.org to learn more.

A secured drop box has been installed on the door of the 
Parish Office for envelope drop off.

____________________________________________

Saint John School will hold a yearlong progressive raffle to 
benefit Athletics. A winning number will be drawn the first 
Tuesday of every month October – May.  
The winnings begin at $100 and progressively increase by 
$50 each month.  October - $100; November - $150; 
December - $200…May - $500. 
Everyone will have a chance to win every month.  There will 
only be 500 tickets sold. Cost is $25.  For tickets or more 
information, please contact Nick Iarocci at 440/813-0479.  
____________________________________________



If you currently do not receive the weekly bulletin by 
email and would like to, email the Parish Office at 
stmsfc@hotmail.com with your request.  


